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                   Project Update: Gentilly Woods Group F 

 

January 15, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY WORK 
 
 
In an effort to remain on schedule the City of New Orleans construction contractors, 
C&M & Wallace C. Drennan, have been granted permission to work on Martin Luther 
King Jr Day. They will be working on prepping for asphalt pour on Desire Drive, 
converting a catch basin into a rollover on Gallier Avenue, and fixing a water leak on 
Pauline Drive. 
 
WHEN:     January 20, 2025, 7:00 AM to 5:30 PM 
 
WHERE:   Desire Drive (Mirabeau Ave to Stephen Girard Ave) 

Gallier Drive (Mirabeau Ave to Stephen Girard Ave) 
Pauline Drive at Mirabeau Ave 
 

 
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling materials in the 
area. Public safety is our priority; residents and commuters are reminded to use caution 
when driving, bicycling and walking near the construction site.  

About the Project  
This work is part of the $48.1M Gentilly Woods Group F joint infrastructure project with 
the City of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board 
of New Orleans.  
 
Once complete, residents will experience an overall improved quality of life as the 
project will improve drainage, repair streets, curbs and sidewalks and install new 
American with Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant curb ramps at intersections. The project 
is scheduled to be completed in the 1st Quarter of 2025. 

  

 
QUESTIONS:  Farren Alexander, Communication Specialist  

504-658-7623 or ose@nola.gov 

 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for infrastructure text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295 or go to 

ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 

 

 


